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Upcoming Meetings
Our next meeting will be Monday evening October 14th at the Centerville Senior Center, 111 South 2 nd Street.  It
begins with dinner at 6:30 pm.  Guest speaker:  Craig Hughes Post Side Production Manager at Blue Buffalo.

IU East Assistant Athletic Director Speaks to Lions 
Indiana University East Assistant Athletic Director Kyle Wright spoke to members of the Centerville
Lions Club Monday evening, September 23.  Wright, who is also Director of Sports Information, told
of the seven sports in the NAIA program at IU East.  He said there are 200 athletes participating in
the program with a 75% graduating rate.

Wright also stressed the community service performed by students called Champions of Character.
He said each athlete takes on two community service projects each year.

Athletes are currently competing in women's volleyball and women's and men's soccer.  Men's and women's
basketball begins in November.

Leos In Homecoming Parade 
Five members of the Leo Club at Centerville High School participated
in the CHS Homecoming parade September 26.   They also helped
Lions Ty Farmer and Joe Elstro's son Conner put the float together.
Lions Anne and Joe Elstro along with son Conner rode with the Leos
on the float pulled with a tractor operated by Lion Ty.  The infamous
"Lion Leo" also perched himself on the float.

The  Leo  Club  is  sponsored  by  the  Centerville  Lions  Club  and  is
advised by Lion Holly Stiggleman, who is Librarian at the school.  The
club participates in several community projects and assists the Lions at
the Fish Fry and other events.

COMMUNITY HALLOWEEN PARTY
Centerville Elementary School Gymnasium

Thursday, October 31
6:00 - 8:00 pm

Free
CAKE WALK, GAMES, PRIZES FOR COSTUMES, REFRESHMENTS

Upcoming Events
October 28 - Dinner meeting with Kevin Smith of Centerville United Methodist Church speaking on its Food Ministry

 October 31 – Halloween Party
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